
Good evening Pioneer families!  Today is Sunday, May 8th. This is our weekly Parent 
Connect to keep our families informed.   
 
5th Grade is attending the Florida Orchestra Youth Concert on Wednesday, May 
11th.  They should dress up in nice clothes for attending Ruth Eckerd Hall.  There are 
extra permission slips in the front office if you need them. 
 
  
The 4th and 5th grade spring concert is this Thursday, May 12th at 7:00 pm in our   
cafeteria.  Students in our strings program and 4th grade chorus members should 
dress up in nice Spring clothes and the 5th grade chorus members must wear all dark 
clothing due to the black lights.  The night crew will open the gates at 6:30 that     
evening. 
 
Last chance, we have just a few yearbooks left to sell, they will be on sale until May 
20th in Ms. Hash’s classroom.  
If you don’t want to miss out on this last chance, you can send your child in with 15.00, 
in an envelope marked with  
their first and last name and teachers name Monday thru Friday. Once we sell out their 
will not be anymore yearbooks to purchase.  
Also please mark your calendars: 
We will be having a yearbook signing party on Wednesday, May 25

th
  

in the afternoon.  
Please make sure that your child brings in their yearbooks  
on this day so that they can get them signed by their teachers and friends.  
 
With access to myON, your students have more than 5,000 digital books in their 

hands every day and at any moment. myON is a digital library complete with all of 

the titles from Capstone as well as many exciting third-party publishers. Students 

and parents can access myON in school, at home or anywhere across the communi-

ty with Wi-Fi on a web-based device. Students use their PCS user name and pass-

word from school. Students will be trained on how to access this wonderful program 

during the upcoming school week. Keep this log in information in a safe location for 

their summer access to myON.  

 
This message will also be posted on our Garrison-Jones web page.  Thank you and 
have a great evening! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


